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6th December 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Christmas Party Day 

 

Thursday 19th December will be party day for all children in Foundation Stage 2, Year 1 and Year 2.  

On this day all the children from Foundation Stage 2, Year 1 and Year 2 will join together for a party 

lunch in the hall.   

Hot meals have been cancelled for the day.  We therefore ask that you provide a ‘special’ Christmas 

party lunchbox for your child. 

If you would like your child to receive a packed lunch from Weyco instead of providing a lunch 

box then you will need to book this on their website. Please select either of the following lunch 

boxes – Alphie, Bertie, Charlie or Dannie by Midnight on Monday 9th December.  

If you have already pre-booked for a hot meal on 19th December this has been cancelled automatically 

by Weyco. 

The children will make party hats and table decorations for the hall. There is also a disco and party 

games arranged for the day and a special festive visitor too! 

Children can wear party clothes for the day but please bear in mind that they will be playing outside 

and may be involved in Christmas craft activities. 

 

If you have any queries please contact the school office. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Sonner 

Deputy Head of Federation 


